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WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY 

Dear Students and Parents, 

As we celebrate World Environment Day on June 5, 2024, The New Indian School Umm Al Quwain is 
proud to announce a new initiative aimed at fostering environmental stewardship and sustainability 
within our school community. 

In alignment with the theme of this year's World Environment Day, "Land Restoration, 
Desertification and Drought Resilience," we are excited to launch the "Planting 1000 Trees" 
initiative . This initiative underscores our commitment to environmental conservation and biodiversity 
preservation. We aim to enhance the greenery not only of our school campus but also the community 
of which we are part of .Our mission also aims at mitigating  the effects of climate change, and create 
a healthier environment for generations to come. 

The tree planting activity will not only contribute to the beautification of our campus but will also serve 
as a hands-on learning experience for our students, instilling in them a sense of responsibility towards 
nature and the importance of sustainable practices. 

We are also proud to inform you that we are collaborating with  Mall of UAQ for Greenify our World 
event on 7th June 2024 . Our students will take part in events like tree planting, environment and 
sustainability themed exhibition and  performances . This highlights our commitment to our community 
and sustainable world. 

We encourage all parents and students to actively participate in the tree planting event and to 
contribute towards achieving our goal of planting 1000 trees on campus. Your involvement and 
support are invaluable in making this initiative a success. 

Together, let us reaffirm our commitment to environmental conservation and work towards building a 
greener and more sustainable future for all. 

Thank you for your cooperation and dedication to the cause of environmental protection. 

Warm regards, 
Dr.Saifudheen P. Hamsa  

Principal  

 


